Summer schoolers visit Council's vegetable patch for kids
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Pupils of Formentera's summer school programme take part in activities at a vegetable garden
for kids created by the Formentera Council and dubbed I'Hort Infantil. The administration's
Office of Youth Services and Office of Agriculture are organising visits of the garden, which is
located next to Sant Francesc's Sa Tanca Vella monument, for children attending summer
school in Sant Francesc and Sant Ferran.

Young ones at the Sant Francesc summer school took it in two turns when they visited the
garden and participated in outdoor farming activities. The visits lasted approximately 45
minutes. Next Monday August 22 children of the Sant Ferran de Ses Roques programme will be
split into three groups that each take part in 45-minute sessions.

The vegetable patch for kids was created last winter for introductory-level children's farming
courses put on by the Formentera Council. Given positive response to the courses so far it is
expected they will continue through the coming school year.




